
 

 

 
M E M O R A N D U M  

 

Date: June 1, 2021 

To: Deadwood City  Commission 

From: Kevin Kuchenbecker, Historic Preservation Officer 

Re: Downtown Walking Tour Brochures  

 

The Deadwood Historic Preservation Office is requesting permission to purchase 50,000 
downtown walking tour brochures to be distributed at the Deadwood 
Information/Visitor Center and Welcome Center.  The costs to print these brochures are 
as follows: 

• MS Mail, Deadwood, SD.   $11,900.00 

The proposed quote for these brochures is attached to this memorandum. 

The Historic Preservation Commission reviewed this request and recommend purchasing 
50,000 downtown walking tour brochures for the 2021 tourist season. 

RECOMMENDATION: 

Move to purchase 50,000 downtown walking tour brochures for the 2021 tourist 
season.  Money to pay for this expenditure will come out of Public Education. 
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